
 
+34 928 26 11 70  /  exintursa@exintursa.com 
C. Juan Manuel Durán González, 30, 35007 Las Palmas de Gran Canaria, Las Palmas, España  

H.E. António Guterres                                                                                                               20th of March 2023 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017, USA 

 

Dear Secretary General, 

 

On behalf of Explotaciones Intur S.L. (Exintursa), a family-owned business that has been providing 

exceptional service since 1968, I am pleased to express our support for the ten principles of the 

UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment, and anti -corruption. Our 

commitment to these principles is a testament to our dedication to responsible corporate citizenship 

and sustainable business practices. 

Exintursa is passionate about providing the highest level of service and hospitality to our customers 

while making a positive impact on society and the environment. We believe that supporting the UN 

Global Compact is a crucial step towards achieving this goal. Our company's values and goals 

align with those of the Global Compact, and we are proud to express our intent to support the 

Compact in advancing these principles. 

 

As part of our commitment to the UN Global Compact, we pledge to participate in and engage with 

the initiative in ways that align with our organization's values and goals. We will incur appropriate 

engagement options, taking into account our business and sustainability objectives, and make a 

clear statement of our commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.  

We recognize that participation in the Global Compact requires the submission of a Communication 

on Engagement (COE), which describes our organization's efforts to support the implementation of 

the ten principles and engage with the Global Compact. We are committed to public accountability 

and transparency and therefore commit to reporting on our progress within two years of joining the 

Global Compact and every two years thereafter, in accordance with the Global Compact COE 

policy. 

 

At Exintursa, we are dedicated to creating a better future for everyone. Our commitment to the UN 

Global Compact reflects our unwavering dedication to responsible business practices and 

sustainable development. We believe that by working together, we can create a more equitable 

and sustainable world for future generations. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Leticia Ortega 

Managing Director 

Explotaciones Intur S.L. 


